
Change of Menu  
Week commencing 18th December  

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been notified by our meal provider of a change of menu for the last week:- 
 
Monday 18th - normal menu  
 
Tuesday 19th - Sausage roll, chips and beans 
(V) cheese and onion roll 
 
Wednesday 20th - normal menu  
 
Thursday 21st - All Day Breakfast 
 
Friday 22nd - Christmas Lunch                               
 
Many thanks 
 


